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From: richard erb <dickerb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 6:39 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It Concerns:

It has come to my attention that CFTC is proposing big changes for we small guys who trade the Retail Forex Market and
that you are looking for public comments. Ref. ID RIN 3038-AC61.

It 1s hard for we little traders to have enough equity in our trading accounts to meet the current Margin requirements to make
it feasible to trade Retail Forex. So the changes you are considering will make it totally impossible.

Please don't regulate we little guys to the sidelines.
Respectfully,
Richard Erb

143 Community Park Dr
Palmyra, PA 17078



